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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I am a long time Montana resident who cares deeply about the wild areas that are left! We can't  afford to lose

any more of these life giving places so that people with vehicles can ride on up for a view. It's a very short-

sighted view tbat would want to see more wild areas  opened up to  vehicles and all the disturbance  and

destruction  it will inevitably cause. 

 

 

 

Hiked to amazing  lakes and peaks. An amazing area that needs protection. 

 

 

 

All should be protected. 

 

 

 

There are plenty of other areas  to go for mechanized travel. 

 

 

 

Not too familiar wit the rivers. I know that  any riparian areas deserve the highest level of care and  protection. 

 

 

 

Make sure that no more roads are put in,and obliterate roads that are not needed to prevent  sediment  runoff. 

 

 

 

I am appreciative to all who were a part of getting this plan to this point.


